
Good	Evening	Deer	Park,	it's	Ms.	Krapfl	with	your	weekly	
school	news!		Welcome	to	November	and	don’t	forget	to	set	
those	clocks	back	1	hour	so	you	don’t	find	yourself	arriving	
late	to	school	tomorrow.	 

  

• I want to congratulate all those students on the Honor Roll for Quarter 1!  There 
were so many that we posted the names to our Website so parents be sure to 
check it out and you can open the attachment here as well Honor Roll.pdf .  A 
special ribbon was delivered on Friday to those students.  

• Don’t forget to submit your Great American Teach In video as we need time to view 
all videos before sending them off to the teachers.  You can find that link on our 
website   https://dpes.pasco.k12.fl.us/ 

• Families here is your November newsletter NovNewsletter copy.docx .  I hope you 
are enjoying receiving the digital versions and be sure to click on all the live links 
within the newsletter.  

  

Wishing	everyone	a	lovely	Fall	week	at	The	Park!	 
 


